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The Mission of Springfield Platteview Community Schools is to ensure that all students acquire the 21
st
 

century skills and behaviors necessary for each student to succeed now and into his/her future. 

 

Movement MSchedule Rotation 
Monday, Sept. 7---------OFF 

Tuesday, Sept. 8---------Day 7 

Wednesday, Sept. 9-----Day 8 

Thursday, Sept. 10------Day1 

Friday, Sept. 11----------Day 2 

 

Please be reminded that school will not be in 

session Monday, September 7th in observance of 

Labor Day.  Enjoy your 3-day weekend! 

 

Movement Marathon 

In lieu of the annual Walk-a-Thon, we will be 

having a "Move It Marathon" this year. 

Beginning on Friday, September 25th through 

Monday the 28th, activities will be posted as 

suggested ways that families can get active! Be 

prepared to get moving and inspire others by 

posting your family's daily movement on social 

media with the hashtag #moveitmarathon! 

Donation packets will go out on Sept. 23 and 

returned on Sept. 29.  Be on the lookout for 

additional information.  
 
Thank You PTO 

We had a great first Spirit day.   Thank you so 

much PTO for providing popcorn.  We had a 

great response and a total of six classrooms that 

had a red out.  The classes that will receive a 

book are: 

Mrs. Corbett 

Mrs. Strayer 

Mrs. Beatty 

Mrs. Michel 

Mrs. Moritz  

Mrs. Krallman 

Congratulation and good work. 

 
 
Parent Control on the IPad. 

We wanted to share some information on how to 

set perimeter on your students’ while they have 

the IPads at home. By utilizing the following 

information you can set timers on the IPad and 

observe online activity. Jamf Parent is a free 

iPhone, iPad, Apple Watch, and web app that 

allows you to manage your children's school-

issued mobile devices.  For further assistance 

please email the student 

helpdesk@springfieldplatteview.org       

 

Jamf Parent Guide (pdf) Get the app and add 

your student’s device 

https://resources.jamf.com/documents/products/d

ocumentation/jamf-parent-guide-with-jamf-

pro.pdf 

 

Jamf Parent Guide for Parents (Web 

Page) Instructions for managing devices at home 

https://docs.jamf.com/jamf-parent/guide-for-

parents/Getting_Started_with_Jamf_Parent.htmlo 

 

PTO NEWS: 09/04/20 

Springfield Elementary Apparel 2020 

Ordering is as easy as 1, 2, 3… 
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1) Scan the QR code or go online to  

https://springfieldelementaryapparel2020.itemord

er.com/ 

2) Choose your items and 

add them to your cart. 

3) Securely checkout with 

your credit card. 

Online Store Deadline: Monday, 

September 7, 2020 (11:59pm 

CDT) 

Springfield Elementary PTO’s only source of 

fundraising for this school year will be our online 

apparel webstore.  The online apparel webstore 

will replace the home gifts and frozen goodies 

from Cherrydale as offered in previous years.  

Please consider donating today.   Watch for 

announcements and new items throughout the 

year.  Share the link with your friends, families, 

neighbors!!   

 

2020 -21 Student Directory:     

http://bit.ly/2W7ck6j 

The Springfield PTO is 

gathering student information 

for the 2020-2021 Student 

Directory. This directory will 

include a list of school faculty, 

students within each classroom and important 

phone numbers for quick reference. Although, 

you provide this information to the school, the 

PTO needs to ensure you approve your child's 

information to be published in the directory. This 

information MUST be re-entered each school 

year and it does not roll forward from year to 

year. We will also simply collect your email 

address so that if you do not wish to have your 

data published in the directory, you can still 

receive any PTO news from Springfield 

Elementary.  

Please submit this information to ensure your 

child is included in the directory. The directories 

will be sent home with your child in their Friday 

folder towards the end of September.  
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